

**Parks, Jazel**

---

**From:** Chang, Richard *RES*  
**Sent:** Wednesday, December 29, 2010 1:23 PM  
**To:** Santiago, Patricia  
**Subject:** FW: Availability for a SOARCA Webinar

FYI- I am starting to round up contacts for the VTC/Webinar!

---

**From:** Cook, William  
**Sent:** Wednesday, December 29, 2010 1:21 PM  
**To:** Chang, Richard  
**Cc:** Schmidt, Wayne; Cahill, Christopher  
**Subject:** RE: Availability for a SOARCA Webinar

Richard,  
Yes, go ahead and please add Wayne and Chris. As we discussed earlier today, Wayne has the lead in Region I and has been actively engaged with Jimi Yerokum and his staff for some time now. April looks the best for our schedule, June is fine too.

Thanks,  
Bill

---

**From:** Chang, Richard  
**Sent:** Wednesday, December 29, 2010 11:21 AM  
**To:** Cook, William  
**Cc:** Schmidt, Wayne  
**Subject:** Availability for a SOARCA Webinar

Bill,

I have talked to Pam Jefferson about setting up a SOARCA VTC/ Webinar and she told me that I need to list a technical staff member from Region 1 as a contact for this. May I list you?

Could you please let me know if the April timeframe would work for you guys? I will also try to reserve another timeslot in early June in case the SOARCA work lags and I will need to postpone the April VTC.

Thanks,

Richard Chang  
Program Manager  
RES/DSA/SPB  
301-251-7980

*E/2*